Teresa Flynn

My husband and myself are residents of Kalama, Wa. Our residence is just uphill from the
proposed Methanol refinery. This is a totally inappropriate location for this project small acreage on
the banks of the Great Columbia River, would be built on dredge spoils, that would liquify as a
result of earthquakes.Thank you, for the work protecting Washingtons Environment. No Kalama
Methanol Refinery !
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